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The Corporation of the City of Guelph 

By-law Number (2021) – 20600 

A by-law to repeal By-law (2020) – 20497, 
being a By-law to approve the expropriation 

of land, being Part of Lots 72, 73 and 74, Plan 
8, City of Guelph (Baker Street, Guelph).  

 

Whereas subsections 5(3) and 6(1) of the Municipal Act, 2001, S.O. 2001, c. 25, as 
amended, require the Council of The Corporation of the City of Guelph to pass a by-

law for acquiring or expropriating any land required for the purposes of the 
Corporation; 

And whereas on May 25, 2020, the Council of The Corporation of the City of Guelph 

(the “City”) passed By-law Number (2020) – 20497 for the purpose of authorizing an 
application for approval to expropriate the lands described in Schedule “A” to that 

By-law, in connection with the redevelopment project along Baker Street; 

And whereas the City has since determined that the lands described in Schedule “A” 
to By-law (2020) – 20497 are no longer required for the redevelopment project along 

Baker Street; 

The Council of the Corporation of the City of Guelph enacts as follows:  

1. By-law (2020) – 20497 is hereby repealed. 

 

Passed this twenty-sixth day of April, 2021. 

 
Cam Guthrie, Mayor 

 
Dylan McMahon, Acting City Clerk 

 


